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ACCESS SERVICE

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s Wireline Competition Bureau’s Order,
DA 04-1997, released July 1, 2004, the effective date of the tariff for interstate access services
originally filed under Transmittal No. 1 on June 16, 2004, is advanced for one day to June 30,
2004.  The tariff is then suspended for one day until July 1, 2004.


